
Dreams Taking Root:
Creating a Green Oasis in 
the Heart of Downtown Stamford



Mr. Arty Selkowitz, Chairman of The Mill River Collaborative 
will be the Keynote Speaker at the 

2008 Stamford Land Conservation Trust Annual Meeting.

Tuesday, November 11th at 6:00 pm
Stamford Museum and Nature Center
39 Scofieldtown Road, Stamford, CT

Mr. Selkowitz will discuss the plans for the Mill River Park and 
Greenway in downtown Stamford. Join us and hear how this exciting 
project brings the values of open space from our neighborhoods and 
woods right into the most developed part of our City. Discover how 
this project is providing momentum for more protected open space 
in Stamford. Mr. Selkowitz will be available for questions following 
his talk. Light refreshments and beverages will be served.

We welcome all members, neighbors, and new friends!


